
NEW HAVEN POLICE DEPARTMENT 

EXECUTIVE SUMMARY 

2021 MAJOR CITY SPEED ENFORCEMENT PROGRAM 

 

Federal Highway Safety Funds are being made available to the State of Connecticut, Department 

of Transportation, Division of Highway Safety, to reduce the number of crashes, injuries and 

fatalities from speed through increased high visibility speed enforcement activities, including 

public education through media venues on the risks and consequences of operating a vehicle at 

high speeds. The Police Department is requesting up to $50,000.00 in federal fund 

reimbursements. Funds will provide 100% reimbursement for police overtime and fringe costs 

associated with expanded patrols. The expanded enforcement activities will run between July 1 

and September 6, 2021.  

 

 


